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August 29, 2016 
 

Dear Farmington Woods IB/PYP Families, 
 

We hope you are having a great start to the school year. We are so very excited to have your 
children with us and look forward to watching them learn and grow this year. 
 

This packet contains some important information for our families. Much of the information requires 
your signature and for it to be returned to school. Please review the list of items below and 
complete and return the forms to your child’s teacher. 
 

 WCPSS Student Handbook Signature Sheet (copy of front page of WCPSS Student 
Handbook attached) 

 Student Locator Card- Blue card (if not completed at Open House) 

 Military Connected Students Data Form (if applicable, return one form per student- 
discard if not applicable)  

 Go for the GOLD! Parent/Student Contract 

 Go for the GOLD Expectations Matrix 

 Healthy Active students Wellness/Celebration Document- new FWES guidelines  

 Student Accident/Insurance On-Line Enrollment Information- (the enrollment is online, 
however, please let the office know if you need a paper form and we will send one home 
with your child) 

 Parent Request and Physician Order for Medication Form (#1702). 
o Complete if your child will need to take medication regularly at school, including 

asthma inhalers, allergy tablets, etc; Medication must be signed in at the school by 
the parent with the required form. We cannot accept the medication unless we 
have a completed form and medication in the original prescription container with 
the child’s name on it.    
 

(Forms in bold italics should be signed and returned to your child’s teacher as soon as possible) 

 

For families unable to attend Open House, there may be additional information attached by the 
teacher that requires your attention. Don’t forget to go on line to join the PTA by Friday, September 
9th to get a free ticket to this year World Dance!  
 

Thank you for your assistance in providing our school with the information we need to best serve 
your student and your family this year! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Winston Pierce, Principal 
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